
 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: July 7, 2025 

TO: City Commission  

FROM: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer & Planning and 

Zoning   Administrator 

RE: Task Force – Mobile Food and Beverage Vending 

 

STAFF FINDINGS: 

A Task Force will be created to obtain feedback and recommendations for 

updates to Ordinance 5.06 – Mobile Food and Beverage Vending. The Task Force 

will allow business owners, Chamber of Commerce members and residents to 

participate in the review of the current ordinance and to review the pros and 

cons of updating the ordinance. Invitations to the Task Force have been sent to 

the following individuals: 

George Milos Bobby Rock Emma Garvin 

Ken Geinger Gerard Keating Charles Eagleson 

Dory Hanson Toby Keehn Louie LaLonde 

Sharon Jacobs Orion Nold Sgt. Poppers Food Truck 

Andi McDermott Caleb Arceneaux Bonita Goode 

Anita Knipper Kip Mau Destiny Maynard 

Ramo Addington Tyler Peterson  
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Kevin Kuchenbecker 
Planning, Zoning and  

Historic Preservation Officer 
Telephone (605) 578-2082 

kevin@cityofdeadwood.com 

 


